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Note	to	File	
	
	
To:	 Distribution	list	
	
Re:	 EA1617‐01,	Tlicho	All‐season	Road,	flight	video	available	on	registry	
	

The	Review	Board	received	two	videos	from	the	GNWT	capturing	a	helicopter	flight	travelling	
along	the	all‐season	road	route.	Both	videos	are	of	the	same	flight,	but	differ	in	their	quality.	
The	first	video	was	compressed	for	easier	distribution.	The	second	video	was	not.		
	
The	Review	Board	is	working	to	upload	the	videos	to	the	public	registry	for	public	access.	
Currently	the	size	restrictions	and	formatting	do	not	allow	for	this.	The	Review	Board	is	also	
working	with	the	GNWT‐DOT	to	make	the	video	available	through	other	means.		An	update	
will	be	distributed	when	a	solution	is	presented.		
	
Anybody	wanting	to	view	a	copy	of	either	video	while	an	online	solution	is	being	developed	is	
welcome	to	come	by	the	Review	Board	office	to	view	it.	Interested	parties	are	also	invited	to	
contact	Katie	Rozestraten	at	the	GNWT‐DOT	to	arrange	viewing	at	their	office.	Katie	can	be	
reached	by	email	at	katie_rozestraten@gov.nt.ca,	or	by	phone	at	(867)	767‐9083	ext.	31054.	
	
Following	are	some	notes	from	the	GNWT	regarding	the	videos:	

1. This fly over video was taken in the fall of 2013, prior to the 2014/2015 forest fires so portions of 
the environment have since changed.  

2. There is no audio as this video is displayed in double time to reduce the length of the video. The 
video is 8:30 min long and stops at the La Martre River.  

3. As this video is from 2013, it does not show the final TASR alignment that was submitted with 
our application to the WLWB. The project intends to follow the alignment shown on the video as 
best as possible; however, certain areas have been realigned for engineering or other relevant 
purposes. As the video proceeds very quickly over the alignment, it is too difficult to point out exact 
areas where minor route refinements have been made. The video's purpose is to illustrate this is a 
disturbed alignment that has been present for many years and is still used today.  



	

***	
	
	
The	Review	Board’s	project	lead	for	EA1617‐01,	the	Tlicho	All‐season	Road,	is	Ruari	Carthew,	
Senior	Environmental	Assessment	Officer.	Ruari	can	be	reached	at	(867)	766‐7073	or	by	
email	at	rcarthew@reviewboard.ca.		


